
 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 

 

The July 14, 2023 Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees has been moved. The Board of 

Trustees Regular Meeting will now meet in Library Conference Rooms 1 & 2, rather than the 

Library TEAL Lab. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Mansfield, Executive Assistant, North Central 

Michigan College, at (231) 348-66


